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May 19, 2023 
 
Clearwater Public Utilities 
1650 N. Arcturas Ave., Building C 
Clearwater, FL 33765 
 

Re: Island Estates CIP 17 & 19 Water Main Replacement Project 
 
Dear Public Utilities Department: 
 
Murphy Pipeline Contractors will extend its prices per the contract documents of the City of 
Pompano Beach, Florida Trenchless Rehabilitation and Pipe Bursting Technology Services, RFP 
E-15-22 Contract to the City of Clearwater, Florida.   
 
Murphy Pipeline Contractors proposes to perform rehabilitation/replacement of Clearwater’s 
water main system as detailed and in accordance with contract documents, procedures and 
performance demonstrated in conjunction with the City of Pompano Beach, Florida Contract. 
 
The area of work is defined as: Island Estates CIP 17 & 19. 
 
Anticipated start date and schedule will be submitted as requested. 
 
 
Best regards,                     

 
    A J Mayer, President    Todd Grafenauer, VP 
 
Murphy Pipeline Contractors 
 
 
 
 
 

Headquarters 
OFFICE: 904.764.6887 FAX: 904.379.6193 
ADDRESS: 12235 New Berlin Road, Jacksonville FL 32226  
  


